
   

OTHER SHROUD MEETINGS OF INTEREST  

 

A common complaint among members is that the Society only holds meetings in London. 

While we are very conscious of this criticism, in practice, with members scattered around the 

country, London remains the most central and readily accessible venue - despite some of its 

disadvantages. However, in future in this Newsletter we will endeavour to notify members of 

other meetings on the Shroud, not organized by this Society, which may prove more 

accessible, or on more convenient dates. 

 

These include: 

 

Oct. 2nd. Michael Clift "The Turin Shroud" Gloucester Ladies' Tangent Club, Judges 

Lodgings, Spa Road, Gloucester 7.45 pm. (contact Michael Clift: Gloucester 25709 for 

further details). 

 

Oct. 10th. Ian Wilson "Whatever happened to the Turin Shroud?", Society for Psychical 

Research, the Lecture Bell, the Central Library, Phillimore Walk, Kensington, London WS 

6.30 pm. (contact Miss E. O'Keeffe, secretary SPR, tel. (01) 937 9091 for further details).  

 

Oct. 22nd. Ian Wilson "The Turin Shroud Inaugural meeting of the Newman Association, 

Pershore, Worcs., 7.30 pm. (contact Mr. Brian Browne, tel. (0586) 860745 for further 

details). 

 

Dec. 4th. Michael Clift "The Turin Shroud" Gloucester Amateur Radio Society, St. John's 

Ambulance Headquarters Heathville Road, Gloucester (contact Michael Clift: Gloucester 

25709 for further details). 

 

This list is obviously not comprehensive, and members who are giving talks in their local 

region, or know of Shroud talks taking place, are invited to notify the General Secretary in 

time for the next Newsletter in January , or on a regular basis thereafter. 

 


